
 

 

The Staverton Bell 
 October 2022 14th edition 

 

Our year 5/6 children celebrating  

national poetry day reading in the     

sunshine! 

Our INCREDIBLE Mrs Ibison  crossing 

her Iron Man finishing line! 

Robins class enjoying a lovely Autumn 

class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the first Staverton Bell of the year. We 
have made it to the end of term 1 and there has been 
so much going on that it hasn't been difficult to pack 
our newsletter with stories, photos and news.  

Birds continue to be a central part of Staverton and as 
I write all of our children and staff have been embark-
ing on a trip to The Hawk Conservancy Trust. As well 
as learning about these amazing creatures, our whole-
school trips serve as a powerful way to bring our 
school community together.  

 

There is so much in this edition to celebrate. Your chil-
dren continue to amaze us with their achievements 
and successes. And let's not forget our incredible staff 
team, who have worked incredibly hard this term to 
give every child the best possible start to 2022/23.  

 

One of the best things about working in Wiltshire is the 
bonus of two extra days at half term! Whatever you 
happen to be doing with your family, I hope you have 
a chance (however small) to recharge the batteries. 

In the meantime, enjoy our latest edition. 

 

Mr E Powe 

Head Teacher 



 
 

In the classroom 

Our Year 3 children took part in ‘Walk Safe’ this term to learn all about how to cross the 

road safely and sensibly. They all concentrated really hard and did a super job of 

crossing the big and busy main road in Staverton. 



  

In the classroom 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who came to our science fair to celebrate the 

work the year 3, 4, 5 and 6’s have been doing this term. The children had the best time 

showing you all their work! 



  

Sunflower competition! 

We have had some amazing pictures sent into us of the sunflowers 

you grew over the summer - well done Poppy, Fleur, Ella and Lucie! 



 

 

School Trip! 

As you all know, the children went on their school trip to The Hawk Conservancy Trust this 

week and a wonderful time 



 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 
Monday 31st October  School photos (individual and siblings) 

Monday 31st October  New reception parents tour 

Monday 7th November New reception parents tour 

Friday 11th November: 9am Remembrance Service 

Friday 18th November  Children In Need 

Friday 9th December  School Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 15th December School Christmas Lunch  

Friday 16th December Last day of term! 

Please see the link on the school website and the online calendar for 

any additional dates/changes to dates 

New Reception places 

Thank you to those who have already 

joined us for tours of the school for  

reception. Do you have a child due to 

start school in September 2023 who 

would like to join our  Robins class? 

Then we would love to hear from you! 

The deadline for application to the   

local authority is the 15th January. 

Please get in touch if you would like 

to visit us and talk to one of the 

team.  

 

EVERY DAY IS AN 

OPEN DAY! 

A moment to reflect... 


